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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
 
 

Subject: REMINDER: Parties to submit nominations for representatives to the Scientific 

Advisory Committee (SAC) and Science-Policy Advisory Committee (SPAC) 

 

 

Dear Madam, Sir,  

As per the notification no. IAIUYDIR/2022/18 sent on 8 April 2022, Parties are invited to submit 
nominations of qualified representatives to the SAC and the SPAC at their earliest 
convenience but no later than 14 May 2022.  
 
Nominations, accompanied by a short curriculum vitae, should be submitted to the IAI 
Directorate by e-mail to Ms. Soledad Noya at: soledad@dir.iai.int.  
 
Attached you will find the original notification and the letters from the Chair of the SAC, Dr. 
Omar Ramsés López Alfano, and from the Chair of the SPAC, Dr. Evelia Rivera Arriaga, with 
recommendations for your consideration on criteria that may be used during your selection of 
candidates.  
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Dr. Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 
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